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PUBLIC (SPECIAL-A) DEPARTMENT 

 

In view of some Writ Petitions pending before the High Court of 

Madras against the Notification of Public (Special.A) Department, 

dated 24.06.2010 calling for applications for the post of District 

Judges (Entry Level), the written examination scheduled to be held 

on 01.08.2010 stands postponed.  The date of examination will be 

announced after disposal of the above said Writ Petitions by the High 

Court.  

 K. GNANADESIKAN 
Secretary to Government (i/c) 

 

 

ISSUED BY:  DIPR, Chennai – 9. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


